Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ENGINEER
Bacolod City District Engineering Office
Zardonyx St., Brgy Taculing Bacolod City

July 12, 2018
MEMORANDUM

FOR : ARDELIZA R. MEDENILLA, MNSA, CESO I
Undersecretary for Support Services
DPWH, Bonifacio Drive
Port Area, Manila

SUBJECT : Submission of Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for the 1
Semester of C.Y. 2018

In line with the Memorandum of Undersecretary for Support Services Ardeliza R.
Medenilla, MNSA,CESO I which is in consonance with the letter dated May 3, 2018 of
Elmira S. Cruz-Caisido, the Deputy Executive Director IV of Government Procurement
Policy Board-technical Support Office (GPPB_TSO) Section 12.2 of the 2016 Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic Act. No. 9184 , we are respectfully
submitting herewith the Bacolod City District Engineering Office PMR for the 15t semester
for goods, civil works and consulting services in the standard form.

Please find attach proof of our submission to GPPB.
For file and reference.
Thank you.

FOR END I THE ABSENCE OF

ABRAHAM C. VILLAREAL
District Engineer

HSE/FSM/ACV




